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Letters Home
Pioneers, Adventurers, Mountaineers, Trailblazers & Globetrotters: Forest School letter 

(sent home in bags.)

Globetrotters: Sports Options letter. (In bags.)

This Week
Happy New Year!: We hope you all had a lovely Christmas break. It’s been great to 

welcome everyone back to school this week and to hear all their holiday news.

West Sussex Parent Carer Forum: Please see the attached poster about the West 

Sussex Parent Carer Forum meeting here at school on Friday 19th January.

MIND Parenting Support Service: Please see the attached information from the 

MIND Parenting Support Service.

INSET Day: The school will be closed to students for an INSET day on Wednesday 

31st January.

Taskmaster Club: Congratulations to “The Unstoppable Lads” who were the winning 

team for the Autumn Term Taskmaster Club. You can see all the Club videos and photos 

on our website’s Community page. The Spring Term Club starts on Monday!

Yoimoji of the Week: ZigZag
Zigzag is a patient goat. We are 

u s i n g  “ Y o i m o j i s ”  i n  o u r 

Assemblies,  to help with 

learn ing  and ce lebrat ing 

OFSTED’s Fundamental British 

Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the 

Japanese words “yoi” (good) 

a n d  “ e m o j i ”  ( s l a n g  f o r 

character.) You can see our 

Y o i m o j i  p o s t e r s  o n  o u r 

website’s news pages.



Class News from Pioneers Class
This week, Pioneers have started their new topic, Traders and Raiders. They learnt all about the 

Anglo Saxons arriving on the shores of Britain in their sail boats. Pioneers thought about how they 

would feel and what they would take with them if they had to leave home. They also took the time to 

follow a very tricky video tutorial on how to make a paper boat, and they all followed the instructions 

as independently as they could to make our own paper boats. They then had boat races.
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